
 

PRESS RELEASE 
9-30-24 
Contact: Mike Singer 
(760) 341-2883, ext. 78107 
msinger@csusb.edu 
 

 
 
 

CSUSB accepting applications for fall 2025 
 

PALM DESERT, Calif. – Cal State San Bernardino, including its Palm Desert Campus, will begin accepting applications 
for fall 2025 admissions starting Tuesday, Oct. 1.  
 
Prospective students are encouraged to explore the diverse academic programs and unique opportunities that 
CSUSB offers as they prepare to submit their applications. 
 
For students interested in impacted majors, the deadline to apply is Dec. 2. Due to the popularity and limited space 
in these programs, early application is strongly recommended. Applicants to all other majors have until Dec. 16 to 
submit their materials. 
 
CSUSB, known for its commitment to student success and social mobility, offers more than 70 undergraduate and 
graduate programs and a vibrant campus experience that prepares students for life and career readiness. With 
small class sizes, innovative research opportunities and strong community connections, CSUSB provides an 
environment where students thrive. 
 
For more information and to apply, visit the CSUSB Admissions website. 
 
About the CSUSB Palm Desert Campus: The CSUSB Palm Desert Campus offers bachelor’s and master’s degrees, 
teaching credentials and certificates, and plays a vital role in educating the region’s growing population. 
 
For more information about the CSUSB Palm Desert Campus, contact Mike Singer in the Office of Marketing and 
Communications at msinger@csusb.edu or (760) 341-2883, ext. 78107, or visit the PDC website at 
www.csusb.edu/pdc. 
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